April 10, 2019

Dear Dr. Acton, M.D ,

We have a great concern here in Cincinnati regarding Duke Energy’s
plan to lay a 20" high pressure gas transmission pipeline through
highly populated areas in our Cincinnati region. It is a very disturbing
plan which jeopardizes the safety of the citizens along its path. The
necessity of the pipeline is questionable as well.

The recent Duke gas explosion in Durham, North Carolina is an
example of what can happen when something goes wrong with gas lines
placed in populated areas.

I know that safety is not one of the criteria listed in the OPSB
guidelines for determining your decision but I am appealing to you as a
medical doctor to consider the wellbeing of the residents of our
community.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter of safety.

Sincerely & hopefully yours,

Dloce Cot, Bheo #5292
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